
CRA NEWSLETTER, 1-9-2017 
 
Air Quality 
During the cold winter weather, the air quality in our valley changes from day to day.  To help protect 
students with asthma or other breathing issues, we check the air quality conditions daily to see if 
they are safe for students to go outside.  So far this year, the Particulate Matter levels that are 
measured by the Utah Division of Air Quality have not risen to a dangerous level.  We will continue to 
check these levels and students at risk will be allowed to stay in from recess on those bad air days.   
 
Schedule for this week… 
Just a reminder about our schedule for this week and next.   
Thursday, January 12:      Early Dismissal at 1:15 p.m. 
Friday, January 13:           NO SCHOOL for students, Teacher Training Day 
Monday, January 16:       NO SCHOOL, MLK Day Holiday 
 

CANYON PREP ACADEMY PRESCHOOL 

If you have a 4 year old next fall and would like a fabulous preschool for him/her  to attend, Canyon 

Prep Preschool is having a Registration Open House on Friday, January 27, 2017 in Room 3 at Canyon 

Rim Academy.  Registration begins at 8:15 a.m. and will end at  10:00 a.m.  (Acceptance into the 

preschool program is on a first come, first served basis, and is not a part of the regular CRA 

lottery process.)  There is a registration fee of $35.00.  CPA Preschool is a 4 day preschool 

program that meets Monday-Thursday, 8:30-11:15 a.m.  Tuition is $225.00 per month.  
 
Intent to Return 
This week we will be sending home “Intent to Return” forms with your student.  This form is 
your declaration whether or not your child will be returning to CRA for the 2017-2018 school 
year, and it is very important that we receive one for every child.  It also gives you the 
opportunity to inform us if you have other children that would like to attend CRA next year.  Be 
watching for it, and please return it to CRA by January 18th.   

 

Drop Off/Pick Up Concerns 

A parent reported to us a situation that took place in the church parking lot during drop 

off/pick up recently.  A car was left running with two small children inside the car while the 

driver of the car ran into the school.  Please don’t leave your car engine on even if you’re 

running in for a short period of time, especially with children in the car.  We are concerned 

for all our students safety, and if little hands had taken the car out of gear there could have 

been severe injuries to other children walking in the parking lot. We would also request 

that children are not left alone in a car for any reason.  When it comes to the safety of our 

children, it must be a primary concern and responsibility for all of us. 
 
Bank Day 

Last week  Washington Federal was scheduled to come to CRA for bank day.  Unfortunately they 

were short-handed and didn’t have an employee to send to us.  They will be at CRA again on 

Wednesday, January 18
th
, and should be here every other week.   

 

 
 
 


